
WATER / WASTEWATER UTILITIES 

  

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

To:  Mayor and City Council Members 

  Steve Parker, City Manager 

 

From:  Timothy J. Howe, Director – Water / Wastewater Utilities 

Through: Rick Cortes, Deputy City Manager          

Subject:        24” Water Transmission Main Pipeline Project  

 Vetter Booster Station to 123 Elevated Storage Tank 

 Final Engineering Services 

   

Date:           June 7, 2022 

 

At the request of the City of Seguin, TRC Engineers, Inc. prepared a professional engineering 

service proposal for final engineering related to the design of approximately 10,500 linear feet of 

24-inch water transmission main pipeline extending from the Vetter Booster Station to the 

Highway 123 Elevated Storage Tank (EST).  The scope of work includes topographical surveying, 

appraisal / acquisition services, geotechnical, permitting, construction documents, and bidding / 

construction support to include limited construction inspections.  In addition to engineering 

service, TRC will provide an environmental scope of work to include, Texas Historical 

Commission antiquities permit application and research design as well as archeological survey and 

report.   

Services will be provided in accordance with the Master Service Agreement (dated December 16, 

2003) executed by the City and TRC.  The funding source is through the 2022 utility revenue 

bonds. Staff recommends acceptance of this engineering proposal in the amount of $1,120,962.00 

and will be available to answer any questions at the Tuesday, June 7, 2022 City Council Meeting. 

 


